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Wednesday 18 June 2025 

 

Dear Year 2 Parents, 
 
I hope this letter finds you in good health and spirits. I am writing to inform you about our 
upcoming performance of "The Wizard of Oz," which promises to be a delightful showcase of our 
Year 2 pupils' hard work and creativity. 
 
The performances will take place on the following dates: 
 
Tuesday, 15th July: For 2 Ash parents 
Wednesday, 16th July: For 2 Chestnut parents 
 
Parents will be welcomed through the gates opposite the reception area at 9:30 am on each 
respective day. We kindly request that you arrive promptly, as this will ensure a smooth entry 
process and allow everyone to take their seats in time for the performance to commence. 
 
Please encourage your children to practice their lines and songs, as their efforts will undoubtedly 
shine through, making the experience enjoyable for all.  
 
We look forward to seeing you at what promises to be an entertaining and memorable event for 
our pupils, and we thank you for your continued support in promoting their enthusiasm for the 
show. 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ayse Thomas 
Deputy Headteacher  


